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  A Case-Solution Companion to Building Consulting
Skills for Sport and Performance Psychology Sarah
L. Castillo,Chelsea Butters Wooding,Douglas A.
Barba,Stiliani "Ani" Chroni,2023-11-13 This
international compilation offers a range of
potential solutions to case studies that cover
pertinent issues within a variety of performance
environments. Offering a companion text to
Building Consulting Skills for Sport and
Performance Psychology: An International Case
Study Collection, this book provides three
solutions for each of the case studies introduced.
In so doing, it highlights that there is no one-
answer-fits-all solution to the common issues with
sport and performance psychology consulting and
offers various suggestions for how an individual
may wish to approach these and similar cases.
Solutions address the CEDI principles (Case
Conceptualization, Ethical Considerations,
Diversity Awareness/Reflection, and Intervention
Planning and Evaluation), as well as any case-
specific questions. This clearly structured book
serves as a useful resource for instructors
looking to deepen discussion and offer
alternatives to students’ ideas on how to approach
certain cases. It will also be of interest to
practitioners when approaching similar situations
in their own work and looking for new pathways
that they may not have considered.
  The British Chess Magazine ,1905
  Pragmatic Software Testing Rex Black,2016-04-25
A hands-on guide to testing techniques that
deliver reliable software and systems Testing even
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a simple system can quickly turn into a
potentially infinite task. Faced with tight costs
and schedules, testers need to have a toolkit of
practical techniques combined with hands-on
experience and the right strategies in order to
complete a successful project. World-renowned
testing expert Rex Black provides you with the
proven methods and concepts that test
professionals must know. He presents you with the
fundamental techniques for testing and clearly
shows you how to select and apply successful
strategies to test a system with budget and time
constraints. Black begins by discussing the goals
and tactics of effective and efficient testing.
Next, he lays the foundation of his technique for
risk-based testing, explaining how to analyze,
prioritize, and document risks to the quality of
the system using both informal and formal
techniques. He then clearly describes how to
design, develop, and, ultimately, document various
kinds of tests. Because this is a hands-on
activity, Black includes realistic, life-sized
exercises that illustrate all of the major test
techniques with detailed solutions.
  Overcoming the Educational Resource Equity Gap
Stephen Coffin,2023-01-30 Our nation's K-12
traditional public schools (TPSs) and districts
(TPSDs) must develop new business, operating, and
educational models to survive, to provide
universal quality education, and to achieve
resource equity as well as equal educational
opportunity--
  Software Reuse in the Emerging Cloud Computing
Era Yang, Hongji,2012-04-30 This book clarifies
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the present fast-advancing literature of the
current state of art and knowledge in the areas of
the development and reuse of reusable assets in
emerging software systems and applications--
Provided by publisher.
  American Chess Bulletin Hartwig Cassell,Hermann
Helms,1907
  Entrepreneur to Author Scott A.
MacMillan,2020-10-06 Small business owners are
struggling to stand out in authority-driven
fields. They’re losing deals to the competition,
getting ignored by the media, and missing out on
partnerships that could change the trajectory of
their business. Increasingly, entrepreneurs
realize that authorship can help by building
authority, generating quality leads, and providing
IP that lets them efficiently scale their
business. But most aren’t confident in their
ability to become an author…until now. In
Entrepreneur to Author, you’ll learn: The secret
to a book strategy that’s in lock-step with your
business strategy How to efficiently plan, write,
test, and refine a high-quality manuscript so you
can tend to your business, family, and personal
priorities The ins and outs of getting your book
published, including publishing models, costs,
book formats, and distribution channels The
foundational strategy for building authority and
the three monetization strategies you can use to
grow your business with your book Using
analytical, business-minded concepts, you’ll gain
confidence in your ability to become an
outstanding first-time author, and in your book’s
ability to build your authority and grow your
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business in a way that scales up without burning
you out. If you're an ambitious entrepreneur,
business leader, or subject-matter expert whose
business success depends on your personal
authority and professional credibility, then
Entrepreneur to Author is your strategy guide to
building authority and growing your business
through writing and publishing.
  The newer criticism and the analogy of the
faith. A reply to lectures by W.R. Smith on The
Old Testament in the Jewish Church Robert
Watts,1881
  The Problem ,1914
  Huddersfield College Magazine Huddersfield
College..,1878
  Chess Player's Chronicle ,1881
  Still Alice Lisa Genova,2010-08-05 A moving
story of a woman with early onset Alzheimer's
disease, now a major Academy Award-winning film
starring Julianne Moore and Kristen Stewart. Alice
Howland is proud of the life she worked so hard to
build. At fifty, she's a cognitive psychology
professor at Harvard and a renowned expert in
linguistics, with a successful husband and three
grown children. When she begins to grow forgetful
and disoriented, she dismisses it for as long as
she can until a tragic diagnosis changes her life
- and her relationship with her family and the
world around her - for ever. Unable to care for
herself, Alice struggles to find meaning and
purpose as her concept of self gradually slips
away. But Alice is a remarkable woman, and her
family learn more about her and each other in
their quest to hold on to the Alice they know. Her
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memory hanging by a frayed thread, she is living
in the moment, living for each day. But she is
still Alice. 'Remarkable … illuminating … highly
relevant today' Daily Mail 'The most accurate
account of what it feels like to be inside the
mind of an Alzheimer's patient I've ever read.
Beautifully written and very illuminating' Rosie
Boycot 'Utterly brilliant' Chrissy Iley
  The Best Damn Management Book Ever Warren
Greshes,2011-10-07 A practical guidebook to
managing a stellar staff of high-achievers The
Best Damn Management Book Ever teaches managers,
executives, and business owners how to create a
staff of self-motivated, confident, high-
achieving, self-starters. Acclaimed author of The
Best Damn Sales Book Ever, Warren Greshes draws
from years of experience to offer practical, easy-
to-implement steps explained through entertaining,
informative real-life stories. Learn to
communicate more effectively with the people who
report to you. The Best Damn Management Book Ever
delivers actionable advice to hone your leadership
skills. Install the self-starting generator in
your people, enabling them to perform at a high
level whether you're there or not Gain insight and
determine each employee's Hot Buttons and
motivators Correctly manage the three distinct
groups that comprise every organization Delegate
more effectively Use your time as a manager,
executive, and business owner more efficiently
Become the best damn leader your staff needs to
achieve their goals and blow away the competition.
  Who Owns the Future? Jaron Lanier,2014-03-04
Evaluates the negative impact of digital network
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technologies on the economy and particularly the
middle class, citing challenges to employment and
personal wealth while exploring the potential of a
new information economy.
  DIRECTORY OF CORPORATE COUNSEL. ,2023
  The Global eBook Market: Current Conditions &
Future Projections Ruediger Wischenbart,2013-02-11
The Global eBook Report documents and analyses how
ebook markets emerge in the US, UK, continental
Europe, Brazil, China, India, Russia, and the Arab
world. It combines the best available data and
references to specialized local actors, with
thematic chapters, focusing on critical policy
debates and on key driving forces, notably ebook
bestsellers and pricing strategies across European
markets, self-publishing, government regulation,
piracy, and the expanding impact of global
players. The Global eBook Report is available for
download from October 1st , 2013, at
www.global-ebook.com. A project of Rüdiger
Wischenbart Content and Consulting.
  They Call Me Orange Juice Audrey McDonald
Atkins,2018-04-19 From the time she could barely
see over the space bar of her old manual
typewriter, to writing her popular southern
culture blog, Folkways Nowadays, author Audrey
McDonald Atkins has been sharing her downhome
stories and essays about life in the South. In
They Call Me Orange Juice, Atkins provides a
nostalgic, poignant, and often-hilarious look at
growing up in a small South Alabama town and how
that upbringing still influences her today. What
does it feel like to be the only Episcopalian at a
Baptist church? How do you entertain yourself on a
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two-hour car trip with a dead man? What do you do
when your foundation garment goes rogue in the
middle of a busy intersection? And what price did
they pay for calling her orange juice? Atkins
answers all these questions and more in her own
unmistakable Southern style. She recounts stories
about the men who congregated in the police
station and the eccentric characters who worked on
Main Street, shares words of wisdom from her
Granny, and tells how one superstitious old man
could literally make it rain even during the dry,
dog days of summer. Each person still lives in
Atkins memory frozen in time just as they were in
the 70s, and its these ghosts of bygone days who
shine through in They Call Me Orange Juice.
  APDA ,1994
  The Chess-monthly ,1884
  Exercises in Commercial Transactions Peter
Siviglia,1995 Exercises in Commercial Transactions
trains the reader to deal with commerical
problems. While the book deals with traditional
encounters, such as employment agreements,
shareholder arrangements, partnership agreements,
acquisitions, stock redemptions, guarantees, and
escrow agreements, its primary function is to
develop the thought processes essential to
practice as an effective commercial lawyer. All
problems, materials and solutions are renderings
of actual transactions, and each problem and
solution is accompanied by Siviglia's analysis of
what was done and why it was done. The author
views the contract drafter as an architect, and
the student who is trained by this book will get
significant insight into the lawyer's
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architectural role. -- New York Law Journal The
author can be proud of this book. It is carefully
and well done. -- New York State Bar Journal

Decoding Authorsolution: Revealing the Captivating
Potential of Verbal Expression

In a period characterized by interconnectedness
and an insatiable thirst for knowledge, the
captivating potential of verbal expression has
emerged as a formidable force. Its power to evoke
sentiments, stimulate introspection, and incite
profound transformations is genuinely awe-
inspiring. Within the pages of "Authorsolution," a
mesmerizing literary creation penned by way of a
celebrated wordsmith, readers set about an
enlightening odyssey, unraveling the intricate
significance of language and its enduring affect
our lives. In this appraisal, we shall explore the
book is central themes, evaluate its distinctive
writing style, and gauge its pervasive influence
on the hearts and minds of its readership.
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Introduction

In the digital
age, access to
information has
become easier
than ever
before. The
ability to
download
Authorsolution
has
revolutionized
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the way we
consume written
content.
Whether you are
a student
looking for
course
material, an
avid reader
searching for
your next
favorite book,
or a
professional
seeking
research
papers, the
option to
download
Authorsolution
has opened up a
world of
possibilities.
Downloading
Authorsolution
provides
numerous
advantages over
physical copies
of books and
documents.
Firstly, it is
incredibly
convenient.

Gone are the
days of
carrying around
heavy textbooks
or bulky
folders filled
with papers.
With the click
of a button,
you can gain
immediate
access to
valuable
resources on
any device.
This
convenience
allows for
efficient
studying,
researching,
and reading on
the go.
Moreover, the
cost-effective
nature of
downloading
Authorsolution
has
democratized
knowledge.
Traditional
books and
academic

journals can be
expensive,
making it
difficult for
individuals
with limited
financial
resources to
access
information. By
offering free
PDF downloads,
publishers and
authors are
enabling a
wider audience
to benefit from
their work.
This
inclusivity
promotes equal
opportunities
for learning
and personal
growth. There
are numerous
websites and
platforms where
individuals can
download
Authorsolution.
These websites
range from
academic
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databases
offering
research papers
and journals to
online
libraries with
an expansive
collection of
books from
various genres.
Many authors
and publishers
also upload
their work to
specific
websites,
granting
readers access
to their
content without
any charge.
These platforms
not only
provide access
to existing
literature but
also serve as
an excellent
platform for
undiscovered
authors to
share their
work with the
world. However,

it is essential
to be cautious
while
downloading
Authorsolution.
Some websites
may offer
pirated or
illegally
obtained copies
of copyrighted
material.
Engaging in
such activities
not only
violates
copyright laws
but also
undermines the
efforts of
authors,
publishers, and
researchers. To
ensure ethical
downloading, it
is advisable to
utilize
reputable
websites that
prioritize the
legal
distribution of
content. When
downloading

Authorsolution,
users should
also consider
the potential
security risks
associated with
online
platforms.
Malicious
actors may
exploit
vulnerabilities
in unprotected
websites to
distribute
malware or
steal personal
information. To
protect
themselves,
individuals
should ensure
their devices
have reliable
antivirus
software
installed and
validate the
legitimacy of
the websites
they are
downloading
from. In
conclusion, the
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ability to
download
Authorsolution
has transformed
the way we
access
information.
With the
convenience,
cost-
effectiveness,
and
accessibility
it offers, free
PDF downloads
have become a
popular choice
for students,
researchers,
and book lovers
worldwide.
However, it is
crucial to
engage in
ethical
downloading
practices and
prioritize
personal
security when
utilizing
online
platforms. By
doing so,

individuals can
make the most
of the vast
array of free
PDF resources
available and
embark on a
journey of
continuous
learning and
intellectual
growth.

FAQs About
Authorsolution
Books

How do I know
which eBook
platform is the
best for me?
Finding the
best eBook
platform
depends on your
reading
preferences and
device
compatibility.
Research
different
platforms, read
user reviews,

and explore
their features
before making a
choice. Are
free eBooks of
good quality?
Yes, many
reputable
platforms offer
high-quality
free eBooks,
including
classics and
public domain
works. However,
make sure to
verify the
source to
ensure the
eBook
credibility.
Can I read
eBooks without
an eReader?
Absolutely!
Most eBook
platforms offer
webbased
readers or
mobile apps
that allow you
to read eBooks
on your
computer,
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tablet, or
smartphone. How
do I avoid
digital eye
strain while
reading eBooks?
To prevent
digital eye
strain, take
regular breaks,
adjust the font
size and
background
color, and
ensure proper
lighting while
reading eBooks.
What the
advantage of
interactive
eBooks?
Interactive
eBooks
incorporate
multimedia
elements,
quizzes, and
activities,
enhancing the
reader
engagement and
providing a
more immersive
learning

experience.
Authorsolution
is one of the
best book in
our library for
free trial. We
provide copy of
Authorsolution
in digital
format, so the
resources that
you find are
reliable. There
are also many
Ebooks of
related with
Authorsolution.
Where to
download
Authorsolution
online for
free? Are you
looking for
Authorsolution
PDF? This is
definitely
going to save
you time and
cash in
something you
should think
about. If you
trying to find
then search

around for
online. Without
a doubt there
are numerous
these available
and many of
them have the
freedom.
However without
doubt you
receive
whatever you
purchase. An
alternate way
to get ideas is
always to check
another
Authorsolution.
This method for
see exactly
what may be
included and
adopt these
ideas to your
book. This site
will almost
certainly help
you save time
and effort,
money and
stress. If you
are looking for
free books then
you really
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should consider
finding to
assist you try
this. Several
of
Authorsolution
are for sale to
free while some
are payable. If
you arent sure
if the books
you would like
to download
works with for
usage along
with your
computer, it is
possible to
download free
trials. The
free guides
make it easy
for someone to
free access
online library
for download
books to your
device. You can
get free
download on
free trial for
lots of books
categories. Our
library is the

biggest of
these that have
literally
hundreds of
thousands of
different
products
categories
represented.
You will also
see that there
are specific
sites catered
to different
product types
or categories,
brands or
niches related
with
Authorsolution.
So depending on
what exactly
you are
searching, you
will be able to
choose e books
to suit your
own need. Need
to access
completely for
Campbell
Biology Seventh
Edition book?
Access Ebook

without any
digging. And by
having access
to our ebook
online or by
storing it on
your computer,
you have
convenient
answers with
Authorsolution
To get started
finding
Authorsolution,
you are right
to find our
website which
has a
comprehensive
collection of
books online.
Our library is
the biggest of
these that have
literally
hundreds of
thousands of
different
products
represented.
You will also
see that there
are specific
sites catered
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to different
categories or
niches related
with
Authorsolution
So depending on
what exactly
you are
searching, you
will be able
tochoose ebook
to suit your
own need. Thank
you for reading
Authorsolution.
Maybe you have
knowledge that,
people have
search numerous
times for their
favorite
readings like
this
Authorsolution,
but end up in
harmful
downloads.
Rather than
reading a good
book with a cup
of coffee in
the afternoon,
instead they
juggled with

some harmful
bugs inside
their laptop.
Authorsolution
is available in
our book
collection an
online access
to it is set as
public so you
can download it
instantly. Our
digital library
spans in
multiple
locations,
allowing you to
get the most
less latency
time to
download any of
our books like
this one.
Merely said,
Authorsolution
is universally
compatible with
any devices to
read.

Authorsolution
:

Drugs & Society

by Hanson, Glen
R. Drugs and
Society ;
Clean:
Overcoming
Addiction and
Ending
America's
Greatest
Tragedy. Drugs
and Society:
9781284110876
Drugs and
Society,
Thirteenth
Edition is
written on a
personal level
and directly
addresses
college
students by
incorporating
individual drug
use and
abuse ... Drugs
& Society:
9781284197853
As a long-
standing,
reliable
resource Drugs
& Society,
Fourteenth
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Edition ...
Glen R. Hanson,
PhD, DDS; Peter
J. Venturelli,
PhD; Annette E.
Fleckenstein ..
. Drugs and
Society Drugs
and Society.
Front Cover.
Glen R. Hanson,
Peter J.
Venturelli,
Annette E.
Fleckenstein.
Jones &
Bartlett
Learning, 2006
- Drug abuse -
587 pages.
Drugs ... Glen
R. Hanson;
Peter J.
Venturelli;
Annette E.
Fleckenstein
Chapter 1
Introduction to
Drugs and
Society ;
Chapter 2
Explaining Drug
Use and Abuse ;
Chapter 3 Drug

Use,
Regulation, and
the Law ;
Chapter 4
Homeostatic
Systems ...
Drugs & Society
- Glen R.
Hanson, Peter
J. Venturelli
... Drugs &
Society.
Authors, Glen
R. Hanson,
Peter J.
Venturelli,
Annette E.
Fleckenstein.
Edition, 14.
Publisher,
Jones &
Bartlett
Learning, 2020.
ISBN ... Drugs
and Society
13th edition
9781284110876
Drugs and
Society 13th
Edition is
written by Glen
R. Hanson and
published by
Jones &

Bartlett
Learning. The
Digital and
eTextbook ISBNs
for Drugs
and ... Drugs
And Society by
Glen R. Hanson
The Tenth
Edition of
Drugs and
Society clearly
illustrates the
impact of drug
use and abuse
on the lives of
ordinary people
and provides
students with
a ... Drugs &
Society 14th
edition
9781284197853
1284197859 Rent
Drugs & Society
14th edition
(978-1284197853
) today, or
search our site
for other
textbooks by
Glen Hanson.
Every textbook
comes with a
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21-day "Any ...
Drugs and
Society
(Hanson, Drugs
and Society) If
you liked Drugs
and Society
(Hanson, Drugs
and Society)
you may also
like: 12 Steps
for Birth
Parent Grief:
navigating the
adoption grief
process.
Business
Communication:
Building
Critical Skills
Business
Communication:
Building
Critical Skills
was built to
provide the
ultimate in
freedom,
flexibility,
and focused
classroom.
Broken into 30
modular ...
Business

Communication:
Building
Critical Skills
Feb 28, 2013 —
Business
Communication:
Building
Critical
Skills. 6th
Edition.
0073403261 ·
9780073403267.
By Kitty O.
Locker, Stephen
Kyo Kaczmarek.
© 2014 ...
Business
Communication -
Business -
College
Business
Communication:
Building
Critical
Skills. Higher
Education
Business
Communication:
Building
Critical Skills
6th Edition By
Kitty O.
Locker,
Stephen ...

Business
Communication:
Building
Critical Skills
Business
Communication:
Building
Critical Skills
is a
contemporary,
comprehensive,
and engaging
introduction to
the core
elements of
oral,
interpersonal, 
... Business
Communication:
Building
Critical Skills
6th edition
Business
Communication:
Building
Critical Skills
6th Edition is
written by
Kitty Locker,
Stephen
Kaczmarek and
published by
McGraw-Hill
Higher
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Education.
Business
Communication
Building
Critical Skills
| Rent COUPON:
RENT Business
Communication
Building
Critical Skills
6th edition
(9780073403267)
and save up to
80% on textbook
rentals and 90%
on used ...
Business
communication :
building
critical skills
Business
communication :
building
critical skills
; Authors:
Kitty O.
Locker, Stephen
Kyo Kaczmarek ;
Edition: Sixth
edition View
all formats and
editions.
Business
Communication:

Building
Critical Skills
- Hardcover
"Business
Communication:
Building
Critical
Skills" by
Locker and
Kaczmarek
represents a
unique approach
to a hands-on
course. Written
by the same
author of ...
Business
Communication:
Building
Critical Skills
(Irwin ...
Business
Communication:
Building
Critical Skills
6th Find
9780073403267
Business
Communication:
Building
Critical Skills
6th Edition by
Kitty Locker et
al at over 30

bookstores.
Buy, rent or
sell. The
Bedford Guide
for College
Writers with...
... Author. The
Bedford Guide
for College
Writers with
Reader,
Research
Manual, and
Handbook. Tenth
Edition.
ISBN-13:
978-1457630767,
ISBN-10:
1457630761. 4.4
4.4 ... The
Bedford Guide
for College
Writers with
... The Bedford
Guide for
College Writers
with Reader,
Research
Manual, and
Handbook, 10th
Edition
[Kennedy/Kenned
y/Muth] on
Amazon.com.
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Bedford Guide
for College
Writers with
Reader ... ...
Guide for
College Writers
with Reader,
Research
Manual, and
Handbook 13th
Edition from
Macmillan
Learning.
Available in
hardcopy, e-
book & other
digital formats
The Bedford
Guide for
College Writers
with Reader ...
The Bedford
Guide for
College Writers
with Reader,
Research
Manual, and
Handbook, 10th
Edition by
Kennedy/Kennedy
/Muth - ISBN
10: 1457694883
- ISBN 13: ...
The Bedford

Guide for
College Writers
... - Macmillan
Learning The
new edition
gathers
diverse,
thought-
provoking model
essays on
topics that
speak to
students'
lives, and
continues to
break down the
writing process
with ... The
Bedford Guide
for College
Writers With
Reader ... The
Bedford Guide
for College
Writers With
Reader Research
Manuel &
Handbook 10E ;
Quantity. 1
available ;
Item Number.
225818619119 ;
Binding.
Paperback ;

Product ... The
Bedford Guide
for College
Writers with
Reader ... The
Bedford Guide
for College
Writers with
Reader,
Research
Manual, and
Handbook
(Edition 10)
(Hardcover).
USD$63.10.
Price when
purchased
online. Image 1
of ... {FREE}
The Bedford
Guide For
College Writers
With Reader ...
THE BEDFORD
GUIDE FOR
COLLEGE WRITERS
WITH. READER
10TH EDITION
Read Free.
Citation
Information -
LibGuide
Reusable
Content -
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LibGuides at
Menlo College.
The ... The
Bedford Guide
for College
Writers with
Reader ... The
Bedford Guide
for College
Writers with
Reader,
Research
Manual, and
Handbook10th
edition ;
Edition: 10th
edition ;
ISBN-13:
978-1457630767
; Format:
Paperback/ ...
The bedford
guide for

college writers
tenth edition
This textbook
is an essential
tool for
college
students
seeking to
improve their
writing skills.
With expert
guidance from
authors XJ
Kennedy, ...
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